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Community News

FREE 
SEMINARS - for WEST LEEDERVILLE PS PARENTS 

Triple P – Positive Parenting Program 
 
Most parents have times when they find their children’s behaviour challenging.  
 
The Triple P – Positive Parenting Program is one of the 
world’s most effective parenting programs.  
 
Developed by clinical psychologist Professor Matt 
Sanders and his colleagues at the University of 
Queensland, Triple P has been tested with thousands 
of families through ongoing research over more than 
30 years.  
 
Triple P is designed to give parents the skills they need to raise confident, healthy children and 
to build stronger family relationships. Research has shown it works across cultures, socio-
economic groups and in many different family structures. 
 
Triple P doesn’t tell people how to parent. Rather, it offers simple and practical strategies that 
parents can adapt to suit their own values, beliefs and needs. The benefits can be dramatic and 
long-lasting. 
 
All West Leederville PS parents are invited to attend free a Triple P seminar in Term 4. 
Facilitated by our school psychologist Lauren Gabelich, and chaplain Corali Sala Tena the 
seminar will include a presentation and time for discussion and questions.  
 
When:  Monday 15th October 2018 
Time:   9am – 11am 
Venue:  West Leederville Primary School  

Meeting Room (next to staff room) 
Cost:   Free – however bookings are essential 
 
For more information and to register online please 
visit https://www.triplep-parenting.net.au/wa (Click ‘Find 
a Session’)  
 

“Children who grow up with 
positive parenting are more 
likely to develop the skills they 
need to do well at school, 
build friendships, and feel 
good about themselves.”  

Prof. Matt Sanders 



 

  
   

 
 

Dads and Father Figures are invited to hear how you and your school  
could benefit from forming a 

 
 
 
 

 

Enjoy a fantastic opportunity for dads and  
father-figures to meet up, chat and be encouraged.  

  

• It WILL be an informal yet informative event for Dads, Father Figures and 

school leaders. It will provide you info about the important role of Dads, what 
The Fathering Project is and how they can help us in starting a group at WLPS. 

 

• It WON’T be someone lecturing you on what you’re doing wrong or trying 

to get you to do something you don’t want to do. 
 

• What is a Fathering Project Dads’ Group? An opportunity to 

have fun with your kids and become part of a strong and supportive network 
of committed Dads connected to your school. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

www.thefatheringproject.org 
 
 

Date: Thursday 20 September 

Time: 7:00 – 9:00pm   

Venue: Leederville Bowls Club, 78 Cambridge St 

RSVP: Monday 17 September 

0403-250-255 (Peter) 

wlpsdads@gmail.com.au 
Kitchen open to purchase food and cash bar available 

 

 





 

   

Creating Lasting Memories! 
Our limited edition tea towel design will be made up 
of self-portraits drawn by all our children. The pictures 
and names will be arranged all together as a 
commemorative design for the whole of West 
Leederville Primary School then screen printed onto 
premium 100% white cotton tea towels.  

Don’t forget to order a few extras for family 
members and your keepsake box.  

There is a sample tea towel in the school hall 
located in the old school building to view. 
Thank you for your continued support! 

Contact: Melissa Aylmore – 0417 935 030 

Only $15 each 

(OR SAVE by ordering more… Get 3 for $36) 
 

ONLY AVAILABLE BY PRE-ORDERING 
 
	------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

TEA TOWEL ORDER FORM 
 

Student Name: ______________________________________________  Class: ____________ 
 
Contact Name: ____________________________       Phone Number:    ____________________________  
 
Email Address: ______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Tea Towel x 1 ($15) – QTY 
 

  towels    Tea Towel 3 for $36 – QTY  
 

 towels 
 
Please enclose payment with your order:               TOTAL enclosed   $________ 
 
� Cash – Place this order form along with money into envelop marked Tea Towel Fundraiser 

and place in the box located at the office for collection you will be emailed confirmation. 
(Please enclose correct amount as no change can be provided) 

� Trybooking website – to pay using credit card use the following links: 
  

https://www.trybooking.com/XRQC or https://www.trybooking.com/416158 
 
All orders need to be collected from the Merchandise Tent at the Colour Carnival Fete on the 18 
November 2018 between 10am – 3pm. 
 
All enquiries can be directed to Melissa Aylmore on 0417 935 030 or brenmel@bigpond.net.au  

 

Sample Design! 
 

 
 

 

We’re fundraising with Tea Towels! 
 
 
 
 

Orders are due back  
with payment by: 

 

9 OCTOBER 2018 



 
 
 
With school holidays on the horizon, we hope our holiday sessions have something 
on offer for you and shake out those post-Winter blues. 

With the recent launch of our website, we are giving our session registration a go via our 

online shopfront - take a look and book a session while you're there! 

Visit www.kindlingcreative.com.au/creatables-shop. 
 

Monday 1 Oct 9.30am - 3pm ($80) 

URBAN ART WALK - Explore your local neighbourhood 
and your inner street artist at the same time. 

Spend the day exploring, discovering, collecting, curating, 

designing and producing your own street art creations or 

produce an Urban street art inspired Zine. We encourage all 

participants attending this URBAN ART WALK to: 

1. wear sturdy shoes 

2. dress appropriately for the weather (hat, coat, etc) 

3. bring a water bottle 

Tuesday 2 Oct 9.30am - 3pm ($80) 

NATURE PAINTING - We've been inspired by the work of 
abstract painter Lorna Crane (NSW) and by UK artist 
Peter Ward and his painting with the earth series, not to 
mention the range of local Indigenous artists working 
with natural pigments. 

Make your own paints and brushes in this fun ...and messy!... 

exploration of the colour and history of earthy, natural paints. Throughout the day you will 

refine your understanding about: 

1. the science of pigments and paint, 

2. elements and principles of art such as colour, pattern, contrast, unity and texture, 

and 

3. the ways in which artists use these elements to compose artworks. 



 “ Imaginarium - 
a place for 

minds to expand 
and soar “

October 2018
Holiday Courses

Contact Us
Head of Imaginarium 

Miss Bek Duyckers 

www.trybooking.com/XQUR

08 9471 2217

bek.duyckers@pc.wa.edu.au

@imaginariumperthcollege

https://theimaginariumperthcollege.com

bek_duyckers

Perth College

Lawley Crescent

Mount Lawley  WA  6050 

@imaginariumperthcollege

About Us
The Imaginarium is an initiative that is unique to 
Perth College to cater specifically for gifted girls 
of very high ability. It is a place where minds can 
expand and soar - where innovation, curiosity 
and creativity are encouraged, and rigorous 
academic learning and problem-solving occurs. 
The Imaginarium is a challenging and motivating 
environment to enhance learning for gifted girls. 
Courses are designed as extension experiences 
beyond the child’s enrolled year level at school. 

Imaginarium courses are open to gifted girls 
who attend any school in Western Australia.







2 Hours of 
Cooking Fun 

In the 
Holidays 

Ages 6-16 

Hands on 
Cooking 

$75.00 

KIDS HOLIDAY COOKING CLASSES 
 

Building a healthy relationship between your children and food is 
important and we are here to help! 

In this 2-hour, fun filled kids cooking class, we get your kids cooking up 
delicious and nutritious food that is low in sugar, salt and fat and packed 
with goodness and fibre.     

We will teach them how to make up nutritious smoothies, cookies and 
sausage rolls that they will gobble up with ooh’s and aah’s and mmm’s. 

Book online or call today to secure your place  

http://nutritionforce.com.au/cooking-classes/            

P: (08) 9385 7755  

Suite 1, Level 1 

401 Scarborough Beach Rd, Osborne Park, 6017 

www.nutritionforce.com.au 






